
 
 

 

 

ACODE Executive Officer Report – July 2014 ACODE 65 

Our audit has been completed and our overall position is still good. 

The Annual report has been completed and is with the graphic designer and hopefully I will have the 

report with me for distribution at this meeting. 

The meeting at ACODE 64 was another successful meeting. The snippets session was of value to all 

attendees. 

The Executive have met twice since ACODE 64 online and have also had a face to face meeting prior 

to this to discuss a few relatively important matters which will be highlighted in the Presidents 

report. 

The new website is now viewed by many more visitors. Can you please let the Secretariat know if 

you are having any difficulties logging in.  Hopefully I have now fixed any problems . 

ACODE 66 planning is underway.  A66 will be held at the University of Melbourne 6-7
th

 November 

and yes this is Cup carnival time the topic of “ Backing the right horses” a very Melbourne cup 

inspired theme. 

Please watch the ACODE website for accommodation details for A66 as you will need to book early 

to ensure a room. 

We are now looking for host institutions for 2015. If you are at all interested in hosting a meeting in 

2015 please let either myself or Helen know as soon as possible.  

Karen Halley 

Executive Officer  

27
th

 June 2014 

 

  

  



 

 


